
 

 

 

HCS/CIR/2022-23/52 

Dear Parents  

Greetings from Holy Child School! 

In order to sensitise the common people about the importance of cleanliness, the students of Class 5 will 

organize a rally on the theme “Cleanliness is next to Godliness on Saturday, October 15, 2022 “in selected 

areas of Panchkula during school hours. The students will be accompanied with teachers. The students 

should submit the placards by Monday, October 10, 2022 to their respective Art teacher. The placards are 

to be made on A3 sheet. The slogans should be in block letters of 1.5 inches.   

 
The students should be in proper school uniform (Saturday) and I-cards. 

 

Regards  

 
Principal  
 


